
Newcomer
Health Care Access Fair

Martha’s Vineyard Regional High School, Cafeteria
100 Edgartown Vineyard Haven Rd, Oak Bluffs

September 25th, 9am-6:30pm

Welcome to Martha’s Vineyard!

Come learn about health resources available to you and
your family on Saturday, September 25th from 9am to 6:30pm.

★ Do you need help signing up for a Primary Care Physician?
★ Would you like help with translation of your immunization records?
★ Would you like to sign up for a dental clinic?
★ Would you like health and wellness support for your family?

Medical Interpreters will be available for interpretation and translation assistance.
____________________________________________________________________________________

Do you need a COVID vaccination? The VAX Bus is Back and will be at
Martha’s Vineyard Regional High School during the Newcomer Health
Access Fair Saturday, September 25th and on Sunday September 26th.

Saturday September 25th                 Sunday September 26th
9am to 6:30pm                                    9am to 5pm

Thanks to the generous donation of the Martha’s Vineyard Community
Foundation.


